23 Feb 2022

Dear Parents/Guardian

36th Annual Speech and Prize Giving Day

I regret to inform you that the above event will be postponed to Term 2.

The postponement is due to the prevailing Safety Management Measurements (SMM) which prevents a large gathering in a confined space.

We will review the SMMs and update you on the new date for the event by the end of Term 2 Week 1.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. We look forward to your continued support for upcoming school events.

Thank you.

Mrs Regina Lee

Principal